
 

 

Come Join Us For a Boulder Brook Event 

When October 16th  

Time   10 AM to Noon 

Where  Boulder Brook Equestrian Center 

  291 Mamaroneck Road 

  Scarsdale, NY 

 

Debra Lang, MSPT will be hosting an open house to parents interested in therapeutic riding 

services.  There will be a brief informational session discussing: 

 Hippotherapy versus Therapuetic Riding 

 Children who can benefit from these services 

 Types of results from these services 

 Question and Answer 

Following the information session each child will have the opportunity to ride one of the 

therapy horses.  There will also be an opportunity to sign up for group or single sessions for any 

child/parent interested.   

If you intend to participate please email scarsdaleCHILD@gmail.com with names of children 

who may be interested in riding. 

PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT YOUR CHILDREN ARE WEARING CLOSED TOED SHOES AND LONG 

PANTS.  HELMETS WILL BE PROVIDED. 
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